
 

 
 

Date of Issue: March 24, 2020 

 

ADDEDUM #2: Lower Rio Grande Public Water Works Authority (LRGPWWA) Request For 

Proposals Number FY2020-02 – Water Master Plan 

 

Clarification of  delivery instructions for proposasl: 

 

Several firms have submitted a question about whether the Lower Rio Grande Public 

Water Works Authority will accept electronic submittal of proposals in PDF format.  We 

will NOT be accepting electonic submittal because we need paper copies for our 

Evalation Committee.  If your firm will be delivering your proposal to our La Mesa Office, 

it will be helpful to us (but is not mandatory) if you will call Angie Meza at 535-233-5742 

x1008 to let her know about what time you expect to arrive.  This office will likely be 

closed to the public by then, but she can be sure to unlock the door and keep an eye out 

for you. 

 

Because of the current situation with the CoVid-19 pandemic, if you will be using a 

delivery service or USPS for submitting your proposal, we encourage you to use 

guaranteed delivery and allow ample time. 

 

DEADLINE FOR PROPOSALS: 3:00 p.m. on April 2, 2020 

 

DELIVERY ADDRESS FOR PROPOSALS: LRGPWWA La Mesa Office, 521 St. Valentine, La Mesa 

NM 88044 (contact the Projects Manager for USPS address if mailing) 

 

ADDENDUM ISSUED BY: Karen Nichols, LRGPWWA Projects Manager, 

karen.nichols@LRGauthority.org, 575-233-58742 x1018, mobile 915-203-2057 

                                              


